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To: Transfusion Services Managers 

From: Hospital Relations Department 

Date: December 28, 2018 

Re: Apheresis Platelet Inventory 

 
Decreased collections in the earlier part of the week have regrettably resulted in limited 
apheresis platelet availability. Additionally, importing opportunities are not available.  
 
CUSTOMER ACTION: 
We request your cooperation by reviewing on-hand platelet inventory and platelet requests.  
Additionally, we may ask your facility to release platelets maintained on site to ensure imminent 
transfusion needs elsewhere can be met.  Please assist our Distribution department as they 
review each order on a case-by-case basis. 
 
We expect recovery of the inventory to happen within the next 18-24 hours.     
 


